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HARMONIZING OF DEADLINES FOR ANNUAL REPORTING IN GC RIEBER

The GC Rieber Group has supported UN Global Compact since December 2010 and we
submitted our first COP 22 December 2011.

From next year's reporting of COP, we would like to harmonize the deadlines for the Group's
COP/CSR-report and the annual financial report.

The Group’s annual report is regularly prepared at the end of each fiscal year and is approved by
the shareholders’ meeting, approximately in mid April.

In order to do an integrated reporting from 2012, we request that the next COP for GC Rieber is
postponed until 1 April 2013.

We look forward to your written confirmation in due course.

Best regards,

GC RIEBER AS

iy
Paul-Chr. Rieber
CEO



